
 

    
 

                                                           

Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 

BSc (Hons) P.G.C.E.   

Email: 
info@stjameshebburn.co.uk 
Tel: 0191 4832672 

Solway Road, 
Hebburn 
NE31 2BP 

 

           
 

 

 

 

22nd March 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Lenten Mass at St James Church 
 
On Wednesday 27th March at 9:30am the whole school will celebrate a Lenten Mass at St James 
Church. 
 
Children in Year 5 and Year 6 should be dropped off at St James Church on the Morning of 
Wednesday 27th to attend mass. Children will return to St Aloysius by coach with St James 
School staff at 10:45am. They should be collected as normal from St Aloysius at the end of the 
day 
 
Everyone is welcome to join us at mass and we would love to see as many of our parents, carers 
and families in church at this time of year. Lent is a time of preparation and personal reflection and 
helps to prepare our hearts and minds for Good Friday and Easter. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of our wonderful families and share this special Mass 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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